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PCA Newark “Vrooms” Into STEMfest! With Corrugated Truck
April 14, 2015

This past February, employees from PCA’s facility 
in Newark, Ohio, participated in their community’s 
annual STEMfest!, where representatives from PCA 
and other area businesses engage local children in 
fun, educational projects and hands-on activities. 
This year Newark showcased the creativity of their 
design team by providing corrugated trucks and 
then helping kids set them up.

According to the Design Manager at Newark: 
“Working at STEMfest! this past Saturday was a 
great experience! It is an honor and a privilege to 
represent PCA and help the kids put corrugated 
trucks together. In the end, this yearly event is a 
great experience for all the companies that participate, as well as the local children who get 
the opportunity to learn something new.”

For more information on the 2015 STEMfest!, please visit their link at www.attheworks.org/
events/community/stemfest.aspx.

A STEMfest! attendee sets up a corrugated 
truck provided by PCA Newark.


